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SR 699 (Gulf Blvd) Mid-Block Crosswalk at 180th Avenue 254677-4-33-92

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Safety
Improvements

Phase Completed
Limits 200 ft south of

180th Avenue
Project Start November 2020
City Redington

Shores
County Pinellas
Road Gulf Blvd

SR 699
Construction
Cost

$258,078.00

Estimated
Completion

Early 2021

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randy Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED ON MARCH 25, 2021

The Florida Department of Transportation's contractor, Ajax Paving
Industries of Florida, is adding a mid-block crosswalk on Gulf
Boulevard (SR 699) approximately 200 ft south of 180th Avenue in
Redington Shores, Pinellas County.  

Intermittent lane closures will occur Monday through Friday from 8
a.m. to 8 p.m.

Construction has begun and is expected to finish in early 2021. 


